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Niamh O’Carroll 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

 

Dear Ms O’Carroll , 

Ballynacarrick Landfill Site Waste Licence Review - W0024-05 

Further to our letter dated 15/05/2023 regarding the submission of information in accordance with Article 

14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in respect of a licence review from Donegal 

County Council for a facility located at Ballynacarrick Landfill Site, Ballynacarrick, Ballintra, Donegal, F94 

AY99, we hereby request a further extension of the submission date from 26/06/2023 until the 10/07/2023.   

 

The Planner dealing with this query has just returned from long term sick leave.  He has given it his attention; 

however it is unlikely that he will have a full and detailed response for submission on EDEN today, thus the 

request for a further extension.  Donegal County Council will respond at the earliest available opportunity. 

 

We trust this is in order, however if you have any queries, please do not hesitate the contact the 
undersigned. 

Yours sincerely, 

for RPS Ireland Limited (NI) 

 

 

 

Angela McGinley 

Principal Scientist -Waste 

angela.mcginley@rpsgroup.com 

+44 28 9694 9946 
 

 


